
Wooden Canoe at Water Dance on Lake Dillon 

Homeowners Association 

2024 Budget Ratification Meeting 

February 16, 2024 

10AM 

 
Call to Order  

The Wooden Canoe at Water Dance on Lake Dillon Homeowners Association 2024 Budget 

Ratification Meeting was called to order by Secretary Barry Hennegan on February 16, 2024 at 

10:05 a.m Via Teleconference.  Board members Barry Hennegan, Dawn Larson, and Charles 

Williams were present by teleconference. Mike Reed of Reed Property Management was also 

present. 

2024 Budget Review 

Barry stated the purpose of the meeting was to give owners the opportunity to ask questions 

about the budget presented at the 2023 Annual meeting held on December 20, 2023.  Dawn 

Larson asked general questions about the proposed budget, and these were discussed.  As no 

objection was raised regarding the proposed budget, it is hereby ratified.   

Adjournment 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10:18 a.m. 


